
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Calabasas 

Community Foundation, scheduled for Monday, April 1, 2024 at 6:00 p.m., has 

been canceled.   

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will take place on July 1, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

    _____________________________ 

      Erica L. Green, Community Services Director 

          Dated:  March 26, 2023 


